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The William S. Harvey Deltona Scholarship Advisory Board met on Thursday, October 
22, 2020 to review, revise and update the application process. The Board re-appointed 
Cristina Raimundo as the Chairperson and re-appointed Sandra Dillard as the Vice 
Chairperson.  The Board discussed and approved meeting once a year, moving the 
election of officers, applications and the timeline to the same meeting that the ranking of 
applications take place.   

At the meeting the Board set the following timeline: 

• November 02 – Distribute (make available) scholarship packets. 
• February 12 – Applications are due. 
• March 01 - Scoring packets will be mailed to the board. 
• March 18 – Board meeting to rank the submitted applications. 
• April 5 – Commission to approve ranking 
• April 19 – Scholarships presented to awardees at Commission meeting. 

Thank you for your continued support of the William S. Harvey Scholarship program. 


